
  

 

                  PUBLIC NOTICE 
          PLANNING COMMISSION  
NOTICE OF COMMISSION VACANCY

 

 
       NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that one (1) vacancy exists on the Rio Dell  
Planning Commission.  The City of Rio Dell is soliciting applications from those 
who wish to be considered to fill one (1) position as Planning Commission  
Alternate the remainder of a 3-year term ending December 31, 2022.  
The Planning Commission consists of five (5) members and one (1) alternate 
member who are residents of the City of Rio Dell.  Regular meetings are held  
on the 4th Tuesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. in Rio Dell City Hall Council  
Chambers.       
 
Applications may be obtained at and returned to: 
 

City of Rio Dell 
  Karen Dunham, City Clerk 

675 Wildwood Ave. 
Rio Dell, CA  95562 

 
Applications must be received by 5:00 P.M.  Thursday, April 15, 2021. The 
new Commission appointment will be made at the April 20, 2021 regular 
meeting of the Rio Dell City Council.  Further information may 
be obtained by contacting the City Clerk’s office at 764-3532 or by e-mailing 
the City Clerk at dunhamk@cityofriodell.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________    ________________________________ 
Karen Dunham, CMC                                                                  Date 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Extended deadline from 1/20/21  

Posted 03/16/21  

mailto:dunhamk@cityofriodell.ca.gov

